
  

 

School Starts - Term 2 – Monday 29th April 2024 

 

DIARY DATES : TERM 1, 2024 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 1 29/1 

School is back 
 

30/1 31/1 ‘1/2 2/2 

Week 2 5/2 6/2 7/2 8/2 9/2 

Week 3 12/2 13/2 14/2 15/2 16/2 

Week 4 

 
19/2 20/2 21/2 22/2 23/2 

Week 5 26/2 27/2 28/2 29/2 1/3 

Week 6 4/3 5/3 6/3 7/3 8/3 

Week 7 11/3 

 

12/3 13/3 14/3 15/3 

 Week 8 18/3 19/3 20/3 21/3 22/3 

Week 9 25/3 26/3 27/3 28/3 29/3 

 

Week 10 ‘1/4

 

2/4 ‘3/4 4/4 5/4 

Week 11 8/4 9/4 10/4 11/4 12/4 

        NEWSLETTER  

PRINCIPAL:  Jo Miller 

21-43 Adams Road, SHEIDOW PARK   SA 5158  
PHONE:   8381 8911      
EMAIL: dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au   
HOME PAGE: www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au 

mailto:dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au/


 

…a moment with Ms Miller! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

As the school year comes to a close I want to take this opportunity to thank our wonderful 

community for the support, care and positive feedback you have given me this year, 

especially as I transitioned into the Principal position.  

I have really appreciated the work and support of our Governing Council members and the 

parent volunteers that work tirelessly on our fundraising, canteen, OSHC and finance 

committees. A special thank you to Scott Carslake and Lisa Nelson who will not be 

continuing next year as their children move on to high school!. I have really valued and 

appreciated your input and expertise. 

Thank you to everyone that has supported and volunteered this year. We could not do what 

we do, without you!  

 

 

Once again I want to wish our graduating students goodbye and good luck! We had a 

beautiful ceremony on Tuesday night to celebrate and acknowledge all that our year 6 

students have achieved. I know that they will do amazing things in the future! 

 

 

It is with sadness that we also say goodbye to Jodie Heycox our amazing Canteen Manager 

for the past 10 years! Jodie has been such a pleasure to work with. She always goes above 

and beyond, supporting our whole school events like Sports Day and Moon Lantern Festival, 

delicious special lunches and just doing everything with a big smile and bright, positive 

attitude. She has been an awesome addition to our school and we are really going to miss 

her! Thank you Jodie for everything and we wish you the very best in your new working 

journey! 

 

Lastly, I want to wish everyone a safe and happy Christmas. May you have the time (and 

energy!) to spend quality time with your children, out in nature, reading books, baking 

Christmas cookies or doing anything that brings you joy! Stay safe and we look forward to 

seeing everyone to begin a new year of learning in January! 

 

Christie and I feel privileged to lead this community and are excited for what lays ahead in 

2024!!  

 

 

 

 



Leadership Positions Won 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Showcase 2023 

On Friday December 1st we held our End of Year Showcase for 2023, and what a 
show it was!  
Our Showcase is an opportunity for our students to share the learning they have 
been participating in within the Performing Arts throughout the year. It is such a 
pleasure to be able to bring our two streams together for this event and showcase 
the different arts learning that occurs in classrooms and in specialist lessons.  
We opened the Showcase with a fabulous whole school song that the students had 
been learning in Japanese lessons with Garner Sensei. What followed was a 
beautiful mix of drama, dance and music items such as short plays and dramatic 
sequences, musical numbers involving students singing and instrument playing, 
and dance routines choreographed using student ideas. The event was then closed 
by our Senior Festival of Music Choir and our Junior Choir.  
Thank you to our school Ambassadors Jack H and Mia S who were our compares 
for the event.   
Thank you to all of the teachers, staff 
and our leadership team who 
supported Miss N-M and the 
students to make this event 
successful.  
We hope all the families that 
attended enjoyed watching our 
student’s performances, and we 
would like to thank you for coming to 
support our schools Performing Arts 
programs. Thank you to those that 
donated foliage to decorate our 
stage and those that helped by 
collecting it to compost at the end 
also.  
Time to start planning the next one!  
Miss N-M  
THANK YOU Miss N-M for all the 
hard work, dedication and extra time 
you put in to make this wonderful 
showcase come together for all the students, teachers and families to enjoy. xx 



PE News 

 



Thankyou – Canteen Jodie 

 
 

 



Japanese News 

 

 



 

 



Enviromental Committee 

Congratulations to all students who entered our Nude Food competition by having 

nude food lunch boxes on Tuesdays over the past 3 weeks.  

Here are our winners!  

Roxy, Aurora, Zakir, Jude & Franklin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Environment News 

 



OSHC News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Community News 

 

 
 


